
WOODBURY VILLAGE WATER USERS 
 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 

The Regional District of Central Kootenay has issued a Boil Water Notice as a 

precautionary measure for users on the Woodbury Village Water System. 
 

The RDCK and Interior Health recommend that all customers drink boiled water or a safe 

alternative until further notice.  Water intended for drinking, washing fruits and vegetables, 

making beverages or ice, or brushing teeth should be boiled for one minute then be 

refrigerated in a clean, covered container. 
 

The RDCK is taking additional measures to reduce risk.  Interior Health has been fully 

involved, and the public will be notified when conditions change. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notification please contact: 
 

Water Services Department 

PH:  250-352-8171 / 1-800-268-7325 

Email: watercontact@rdck.bc.ca 


